MID-HUDSON RADIO CONTROL SOCIETY
General Meeting Minutes

Date: 8/6/2011
Start time: 11:00 AM, at the Redwing flying field
Present: 25 members and guests

Warren reported that the Wallkill field is in good shape overall. There seems to be
good consistent turnouts at the field.

There was no financial report given, but Warren noted that extra money has been used
for the field meeting/picnics.

Jim Wood commented on the just held “Cole and Rita Palen Free-Flight Memorial
Meet” that was held at the Red Hook High School. A successful and worthwhile
event to attend.

Reminder that the Jamboree is approaching and all are encouraged to help out. A big
thanks to all that have signed up for work duties.

Reminder to exercise caution when at the flying fields in regards to tics. They are
there. Taking preventative steps definitely helps.

Warren mentioned about the dangers involved when climbing trees to recover models.
Please leave the climbing to the professionals.

Meeting adjourned: 11:17 AM

Minutes submitted by: Flavio Ambrosini
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